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REPORT: The College has a need to replace four Sun servers to 

support Banner and meet the demands of the district. 
The estimated cost for this project will exceed the 
$150,000 threshold, thus requiring approval from the 
Board of Directors.  

 
 The Sun products are available through Western States 

Contracting Alliance (WSCA). The College is a member 
of WSCA, which is an incorporated not-for-profit multi-
state membership organization dedicated to maximizing 
the value of state and local government technology. 
Utilizing a WSCA contract is allowed without a 
competitive process per the College Procurement Rules 
(CCR 214). The WSCA contract for Sun products is 
number:  B27175.  

 
RECOMMENDATION: That the Board of Directors authorize the use of an inter-

governmental contract for the acquisition of Sun Servers 
based on WSCA contract: B27175. The cost of this 
equipment will be $313,708. Funds will be provided by 
the General Fund.  


